
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10 June 2019 
 
Please be advised of a typographical error in Council Remit No. 9 and Council Remit  
No. 10 as previously circulated. 
 
This relates to the points in both remits 
 
The placing points for 3rd placing in both remits should be 3 – not 5 as in the remits 
circulated. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


